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  HAMILTON POLICE SERVICES BOARD 
                      155 King William Street  
 P.O. Box 1060, LCD 1 Tel. (905) 546-2727 
                      Hamilton, ON  L8N 4C1 Fax (905) 546-4720 

 
DATE:  April 16, 2020 
 
TO:  Chief Eric Girt 
 
FROM: Kirsten Stevenson, Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Dedicated City-Wide Traffic Enforcement Unit and School Bus 

Enforcement Cameras 
 
For your information and attention please find a copy of the resolution respecting the 
subject above, which was approved by the Police Services Board at its Public meeting 
held on Thursday, June 11, 2020. 
 
cc.  Alicia Davenport, Legislative Coordinator, City of Hamilton 
  Dan McKinnon, General Manager, City of Hamilton 
  Nancy Wunderlich, Administrative Coordinator, City of Hamilton 
 
 

5.2 Dedicated City-Wide Traffic Enforcement Unit and School Bus 
Enforcement Cameras 

 
 After discussion, the Board approved the following: 
 

 Moved by: Member Mandy 
 Seconded by: Member Jackson 
 
 That the Board approve correspondence from Chief Eric Girt dated March 24, 

2020 with respect to Item 5 of the Public Works Committee Report 20-022 City 
of Hamilton Vision Zero Action Plan 2019-2025 Update (PW19015(a)) (City 
Wide) (Item 10.1); and 

 
 That the Board approve this correspondence be forwarded to the City of 

Hamilton to the attention of Legislative Coordinator Alicia Davenport and copied 
to General Manager Dan McKinnon and Administrative Coordinator Nancy 
Wunderlich. 

Carried. 
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